
Dear Parents / Guardians,

To help manage your child’s medication needs at camp, we ask that you follow Forest Home First Aid Department
requirements regarding the sending of  medication to camp. We hope this helps you understand how medications
must be sent to camp. If  you have questions, please email our First Aid Department at firstaid@foresthome.org. We
appreciate your help in our efforts to comply with Forest Home Medication policy as well as with State and County, to
maintain a safe delivery of  all camper medications.


